Church of Notre Dame

Parish Outreach Office
5 Mayfair Road, New Hyde Park, NY 11040
dfsocmin@gmail.com
(516) 326-3403

January 22nd, 2024

The Greater New Hyde Park Chamber of Commerce
C/O Richard Demartino,

Dear Chamber of Commerce members
It is with much gratitude that I am writing to all of the members of the Greater New
Hyde Park Chamber of Commerce members to thank you for your wonderful

generosity this Holiday season.

Due to the amazing amount of giving we were able to help feed so many families in
need at Christmas and will be fully stocked well into this New Year!

At the heart of our Parish Outreach office is the kind and generous acts of so many
Organizations, Community members and Parishioners who continue to answer the call
of our faith to give to those in need.

We become the stewards of such great works and are immensely thankful to you all.
Wishing Peace & Blessings to you all in the coming year,

Dee Farishian
Director



